
St. Ferdinand School’s 
 

    
 

“Tackling” Hunger  with some Friendly Competition via a 

Thanksgiving Soup Can Drive 
 

Students are asked to please bring in 
CANNED SOUP for our SOUP-ER BOWL COMPETITION. 

 
Each day, teachers will submit how many cans total their homerooms have brought in from 

Monday, November 2 - Friday, November 20. 
 

Each day, average cans of soup per student per grade will be calculated, and daily updates of leader homerooms will be 
announced during the Morning Announcements and posted on a “Field Goal” display in the Activity Center. 

 

 

 
Winning homeroom gets a Personal Pan Pizza Lunch! 

 
Which homeroom will be the St. Ferdinand School 
2020 ​SOUP-ER BOWL ​CHAMPIONS?!?! 

 
Let’s make this Holiday Social Outreach Activity FUN for our students while still  helping them to actively 

reach out to/remember others during these difficult times.  
 We encourage you to have your children use their own money and head to the grocery store with you to 

pick out soup to bring in. 
 

 
Cans will be donated to the St. Ferdinand Food Pantry, located at the corner of Mason and Barry. 


